
 

 
 
 
 
REMINDER – USED POSTAGE STAMPS 

 
For many years now Girlguiding Buckinghamshire have been 
collecting used postage stamps and selling them with the proceeds 
being donated to The Royal National Institute for the Blind. 
 
Used postage stamps can be given to your Division Commissioner for 
her to bring to any County Executive Meeting during the year or 
delivered to the County Office. 
 
In order that we can obtain the most money for the stamps they 
should be trimmed to ¼ inch and sorted into 4 categories 
 

Foreign 
GB Xmas stamps 
Commemorative 
Definitive – our every day stamps 

 
The more stamps we can collect the more we can donate to this 
very worthwhile cause so please support it if you possibly can. 
 
Any Queries contact Pam Scott c/o County Office - 
Tel: 01296 487683 
Email: girlguidingbucks@btconnect.com 
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